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Loving one another, building each other up 

 

Wednesday 22nd June 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

The year 6 children have been busy planning a Leavers’ Prom for the year 5 and 6 children.  

They have planned a Wild West theme and are very much looking forward to it. The hall will 

be decorated in keeping with the theme and children will sit down for a sausage and chips 

meal.  

 

The prom will take place on Wednesday 6th July 6-8 o’clock – although children may arrive 

in the front playground between 5:30-6 for photographs. 

 

Although called a prom, there is no specific “prom” dress code. Party clothes or clothes in 

fitting with the Wild West theme will be fine. 

  

Thanks to the fundraising efforts of the year 6 parents and a very kind anonymous 

benefactor who has paid for the DJ, the prom this year will be free.  

 

If your year 5/6 child would like to attend the prom, please complete and return the 

attached reply slip by Wednesday 29th June in order to ensure we have catered for the 

correct number of children.  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Miss May 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

 

………………………………………………………… would love to attend the Leavers’ Prom on Wednesday 6th 

July. 

 

 

Signed: ………………………………………………………… Date: ………………………………… 
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